
25th November 2022 

Year 1 News    
This week in Year 1 
             
This week we read our new story ‘Goldy Luck and the Three Pandas’ by Natasha Yim.  
We learnt all about China and Chinese New Year celebrations.   
We watched some dragon dances and acted out our own.  

 
 
                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Phonics 
Click on the links to practise your sounds and word reading at home. 

Set 3 sounds Set 2 sounds Word reading 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/8KmLa5Yo/Mcbm8nVv
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/820kJZwT/afW6RW7n
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/TKLespuM/qAw5azN1


Next week in Year 1 

Writing: Goldy Luck and the Three Pandas  
 
Next week we will continue read our book ‘Goldy Luck and the 
Three Pandas’ by Natasha Yim.  
 
We will write a report about 
pandas, including what they 
look like, what they eat and 
where they live.  

Maths: Measurement 
Weight and Capacity 

 

We will use balance scales to weigh objects and 
see if they are heavier or lighter.  
We will also use containers filled with water and 
describe their capacity—full, half full, empty.  
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we will learn these 
words: 

 
compare  

 
bark  balance 

 
habitat  protect  

Geography: Our school and  
playground 

 
Will look at pictures of the school site now and 
in the past and discuss what is similar, what is 
different and what has changed over time.  
 
 
 
 
 

History: Transport Through 
Time 

 
We will look at a range of photos of objects, 
people and events and put them in order on a 
timeline.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Computing: Digital Painting 
 

We will think about the different digital 
painting tools we have used and we will create 
our own picture on the iPad in the style of an 
artist.  
 

 


